DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-1308/1dn
FROM THE MGG:wlj:sh
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

January 5, 2007

It is possible for this bill to pass after May 1, 2008. Therefore, | have stated that the
bill will go into effect as soon as possible if that occurs. If you want this date to be later,
let me know.

Mary Gibson—Glass
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone: (608) 267-3215



